Dorothy Y. Beard

Chief of Docket Information

Department of Transportation

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Ms. Beard:

On behalf of Hewlett-Packard, I am writing to request an opportunity to testify at the Department of Transportation's hearing on the CRS Rules scheduled for May 22, 2003.  HP is a leading global provider of products, technologies, solutions and services to consumers and business.  The company is a major purchaser of air transportation services and as such we have a major interest in the outcome of this rulemaking.

At the hearing, HP intends to discuss the impact of the proposed rules on our travel programs.  We are concerned that the regulatory approach DOT has proposed will lead to less availability of comprehensive fare offerings through distribution channels we use and prefer.  We believe the free market will lead to better outcomes for us than the intrusive regulatory restrictions that have been proposed.  We look forward to sharing our views.

Sincerely,

Michele Blair

Government Affairs Manager

Hewlett-Packard Company

